Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of May 8.

Seaside Park Night of the Arts — Seaside Park will be hosting a talent show on May 24" from 6:30-
8:30pm. Admission will be $3.00 per person. Tickets for our Best Seats in the House have been sent
home with all students! Tickets are $2 each or 3 for S5 and will give two lucky families front row seats,
with snacks, to our talent show! Draw date is May 19". A reminder to families that students will have to
continue to practice their talents at home to prepare for the show.

Seaside Park Otter Club — Our Seaside Park Otter club will be holding a fundraising event on World Otter
Day, May 31st. They will be taking pre-orders for Chapman’s Li’l Lollies from May 1%-23. Price is $1.00
each for a random flavored Lolly to be given to students at recess on May 31st. Students can bring in
their loonie to their classroom teacher between now and May 23™. Proceeds raised will support the
International Otter Survival Fund and Team Otter activities at our school.

Upcoming Dates:

May 8t — No school for students tomorrow as this is a Professional Learning day for staff.

June 1% — Transition to Kindergarten day — on this day our current Kindergarten students will remain at
home while we welcome our Pre-Kindergarten students to our school for the day.

June 6 — our Grade 5 classes will visit Beaconsfield Middle School.
June 7*" — our Grade 5 Late Immersion students only will visit Barnhill Memorial School.

June 15 — School Fun day! Our Parent Association is looking for volunteers for this day. Please reach
out to Jenn Beney if you are able to help!

June 16" — Grade 5 Advancement celebration at 9am in the school cafeteria. Due to our large Grade 5
classes we are asking that 2-3 family members per student attend this celebration.

June 20*" — Grade 5 Fun day
More information on our Grade 5 events will be coming home with our Grade 5 students on Tuesday.

Parent Association news:
Thank you to our Parent Association and staff volunteers for hosting our second movie night of the year!

Chocolate Bar Bingo on Thursday, June 1% at 6:30pm in the school cafeteria.

As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to me at the
school at 658-2729 or through email at jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week!
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